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Residents of Ward Road

        The next stage of construction is to pave the Asphalt base.  We will be installing Asphalt from

the new bridge to Gore Road (163rd Street) This will be taking place beginning the end of this week (8/8

thru 8/09 and the start of next week 8/12 Thru 8/13). During the day the road will be down to one lane

in areas so flaggers and traffic control will be present. Please be patient during this time as traffic

patterns will be changing frequently during this process.  We will try to finish this part of the work as

quickly and efficiently as possible.  At the end of each day the road will be back open to two-way traffic. 

Please be aware of the construction equipment and construction workers as you drive through the

construction site. Please limit trips in and out if possible. We thank you for your patience during this

process. If you have any questions or concerns, please call Rick Vosika at 816/694/3459
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